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DELIVERED BY E-MAIL 

 

Honourable Lana Popham 

Minister of Agriculture  

 

Dear Minister Popham: 

 

PUBLIC ACCOUNTABILITY AND REPORTING PROJECT (PARP) FINAL REPORT 

As we recently discussed, I am pleased to share with you the finalized version of the BC Farm Industry Review 

Board’s (BCFIRB) first “Public Accountability and Reporting Project Summary Report”. 

The overall goal of PARP is to support and demonstrate effective governance and sound leadership of BC’s 

regulated and supply managed agriculture sectors. 

The report and related documents and links can also be found on BCFIRB’s web site here:  

I would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge B.C.’s eight regulated and supply managed boards for their 

hard work and investment in publicly reporting out on sector performance targets, governance measures and 

quota management and movement data. This information forms the basis for BCFIRB’s PARP Summary 

Report, which is the first of its kind in BC. We thank the boards and commissions for their contributions.   

If you have any questions, I would be pleased to discuss with you.   

Yours truly, 

 
Peter Donkers  

Chair 

 

cc: Wes Shoemaker, Deputy Minister 

 Chairs, all BC commodity boards and commissions 

 BCFIRB website 

 

Attachment 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/governments/organizational-structure/ministries-organizations/boards-commissions-tribunals/bc-farm-industry-review-board/public-accountability-and-reporting-project

